
EAST CAROLINA UNIVERSITY 

PHI DELTA KAPPA CHAPTER 

The ECU Chapter of Phi Delta Kappa is pleased to announce the 2010-2011 dinner meetings, held at the 

Brook Valley Country Club with social/networking at 5:30 p.m. and dinner at 6:00 p.m. 

Phi Delta Kappa is a professional organization for public schoo! educators and administrators and 

university and community college faculty and students. We welcome new members, though 
membership is not necessary before attending a meeting. 

Reservations for dinner meetings are made by contacting Mary Beth Corbin at corbinm@ecu.edu or by 

mail to Dr. Mary Beth Corbin, Whichard 201, ECU, Greenville, NC 27858. Dinner is $15.00, including 

gratuity, payable in advance. Please make checks payable to PDK-ECU Chapter. Reservation payments 
are non-refundable, but by giving early cancellation notice to Dr. Corbin your payment will go toward 
PDK scholarships rather than dinner costs. 

November 17, 2010 — 

Dr. Charles L. Thompson 

Lora Wilson King Distinguished Professor in the College in Education 
“Impacts of Teacher Preparation on Student Test Scores in North Carolina” 

PDK Silent Auction 

February 16, 2011 — 

Dr. Betty Beachum and Dr. John Swope 

Project Heart 

April 13, 2011 — 

Mr. Larry Siegler 

Community Activist and Retired Business Executive 

2010 Jay Robinson Leadership Award Recipient  


